Year 3 and 4 ~ Miss Smith ~ 12th March 2021

Welcome back to School

It has been so nice to see all the children face to face this week. | really have missed having them in
school and they have been a delight this week. Thank you so much for all the hard work you as parents
have put in at home over the last couple of months, as a teacher and parent to two primary school aged

children | know how tricky it has been to juggle everything and as your child’s class teacher | truly
appreciate your efforts.

We have had a wonderful week celebrating each other, World Book day and introducing our Topic.

World Book Day

We had a super day yesterday celebrating World Book Day, the children looked fantastic in their costumes! The
children enjoyed listening to the Masked Reader stories the staff had created and we did a big ‘Who’s behind
the mask?’ reveal during our whole school ‘Teams’ celebration. In class the children shared their favourite
stories with each other and wrote book recommendations for our class library.

Stars of the week

You are all stars this week! You
have been amazing. You have
settled back into school like
you have never been away.
You have made me proud to be
your class teacher!

Homework

Times tables ~ Reading ~ Spellings
| will be checking these with the children
next week to ensure they are on the correct
book band and times table.

Have a great weekend,
Miss Smith x

Concerns/Questions
If you or your child has any concerns
please feel to contact me on my class
email smith34@st-peters.notts.sch.uk Any
urgent enquiries should be directed to the
school office.




